
On March 1, 2019, the District of Columbia received a letter from the Internal Revenue Service 
Appeals Office (IRS Appeals Office) informing the District that the Proposed Adverse 
Determination, dated January 19, 2017, for the $11,000,000 District of Columbia James F. 
Oyster Elementary School PILOT Revenue Bonds, Series 1999, had been withdrawn.   
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